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From: Lindsey Porter
To: "tomskelton468@gmail.com"
Cc: Timothy Wetzel
Subject: CubeSmart at Hancock Road (145576-1) Partial RAI Response
Date: Monday, August 15, 2016 3:51:00 PM


Tom,
 
As indicated in your RAI response letter, the remaining fee of $700 will be forth coming. The
response received on August 9, 2016, will be considered a partial RAI response. District timeframes
will commence once the remaining fee is received.
 
We will let you know if we have any questions or comments once we finish reviewing the submittal.
 
Thank you,
 
Lindsey Porter
Engineer II
Division of Regulatory Services
St. Johns River Water Management District
Maitland Service Center
601 South Lake Destiny Road, Suite 200  •  Maitland, FL 32751
Office: (407) 215-1453
Email:  lporter@sjrwmd.com
Website: www.sjrwmd.com
Connect with us: Newsletter, Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, YouTube, Pinterest
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